Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for August 28, 2023
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our July 31, 2023 Board Meeting:

The last few weeks have been an absolute blur as we’ve been working diligently to wrap up the renovation project and deal with issues related to that. A great deal of effort and focus has went into:
- Final completion of the Ele/HS Roof Coating Project 
- The JR.SR. High renovation project 
- Preparations for back to school
- Preparations for the Back-To-School-Bash
	
A sampling of Superintendent activities over the last several weeks:

Wed. Aug. 2nd: 	- Attended zoom meeting with WKEC Superintendent Group
			- Attended HVAC construction meeting
Tue. Aug. 8th:	- Attended regularly scheduled DS Rotary meeting
	- Conducted Principal Leadership Group meeting
Wed. Aug. 9th:		- Attended West Hopkins Industries Board meeting
Thur. Aug. 10th:	- Had conference call regarding electrical repair on HVAC project
Fri. Aug. 11th:		- Shred truck on campus to shred old records not needed
			- Conducted Admin Leadership meeting in preparation school starting
Mon. Aug. 14th:	- Minnesota electrical contractor on site for repair
Tue. Aug. 15th:	- Attended Commissioner webcast update
Wed. Aug. 16th:	- Attended GRREC Supt meeing in Bowling Green
			- Attended construction meeting at HS in afternoon
			- Staff training began at the DS First Baptist Church
Thur. Aug. 17th:	- Staff training continued at the DS First Baptist Church
Fri. Aug. 18th:		- Staff training continued at the DS First Baptist Church
Mon. Aug. 21st:	- Staff training continued at the DS First Baptist Church
Tue. Aug. 22nd:	- Attended regularly scheduled DS Rotary meeing
			- Staff training continued on campus
Wed. Aug. 23rd:	- Staff training continued on campus
Thur. Aug. 24th:	- Staff training continued on campus
			- Attended the Back to School Bash
Fri. Aug. 25th:		- Attended the KREA meeting in Berea

On the radar for the coming month: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	- Get school started and have a productive year
	- Continue to be visible and accessible in our schools and our community
	- Attend regular DS Rotary Meetings as available
	- Attend both WKEC and GRREC scheduled meetings 

	
